
 

Destruction of Records 

 

June 19, 2018 

 

The Henry County Board of Education will be destroying Special Education 
Records for the years 1992-1996. If this is your birth year and you wish to pick up 
your records, please contact Lori Beasley or Dr. La’Keisha Newsome at (334)585-
2206 ext. 1230 before July 16, 2018.  

 

Identification and signed release of records will be required prior to the release of 
any Special Education record.  

 


